
2806

Subject:

Dear Sir/Ms:

Frederick Heilman [volks5@verizon.net]
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 8:34 PM
EP, RegComments
Marcellus shale wastewater

JAN 2 5 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

As a life-long resident of Pennsylvania and as one particularly concerned with the quality of its environment, I would like to
submit the following comments concerning the activities surrounding the exploration for gas supplies via Marcellus Shale
deposites:

I would make these following points-
-frackwater must be monitored
-discharged water must meet standards for total dissolved solids; and these standards should be met based on a daily
maximum basis
-the issuance of drilling permits should cease until chapter 95 revisions are in place

I believe these request and similar request should be implemented to avoid long term negative consequences for our
potable water, from short term gains.

Regards,
Frederick Heilman
115 East Chestnut Street
Lebanon, Pa. 17042-5533


